
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 2, 2023 
 
City Council Planning Board 
 
 
RE: Letter of Support – Temporary Managed Communities Text Amendment 
 
Dear Members of Planning Board: 
 
On June 1, Greater Park Hill Community, Inc., (GPHC) passed a resolution to support for the 
proposed Text Amendment changes to include Safe Outdoor Spaces and Safe Parking 
communities into the existing Temporary Tiny Homes zoning code which creates a revised 
Temporary Managed Communities zoning code. The vote was 12-0. GPHC is a Registered 
Neighborhood Organization in Denver.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Shane Sutheland 
Board Chair 
 
720-252-9190 


